Mark Canright

Dear FERC Commissioners

As a federal agency, the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) has a duty to respect the
law and respect the people of the United States of America. I am a small farmer writing to express
my respectful sentiments in opposition to fracking.

I believe that is Time that FERC Implement a Pipeline Review Process that Prioritizes the Public
Interest Over the Goals of the Pipeline Industry. This Means Giving Proper Priority (i.e. Highest
Priority) to People, the Environment, Protection Against Climate Changing Emissions and
Protection of Future Generations in Both the FERC Review and Decision-making.

I also think that Review and Reform of FERC's Pipeline Review Process Must Begin with a Series
of No Less than Six Public Hearings Held in Affected Communities, and 90 Days for Written
Comment, So FERC Can Learn How the Current Process Is Failing and the Public Interest Reforms
that Are Needed.

Thanks for your time,

Mark Canright



